
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/10/2014 10:50:36 AM 
To: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Monday 

Ken 

I just sent out a confirmation reminder for our meeting Monday. Really hope you will still be 
able to make it! 

It just occurred to me that perhaps I should also invite Richard Myers, but I wanted to check 
with you to see if you had a preference. 

If you do check emails and get this, just let me know. I won't do anything until I hear from 
you, and I certainly understand you may want to keep it to your team only. 

See you Monday! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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